



Parent Newsletter

Summer No. 2 – Wednesday 21st April 2021

We have all been enjoying the warmer weather this week and it has been a joy to see the grounds being used even more by everyone. Choir has restarted, and with it a sense of a step towards normality, with the sound of singing in the mornings. On this note we are sorry to say that we are continued to be advised by county to keep things as they are at school in terms of bubbles, so for the time being we will remain in class bubbles. We will update you as soon as we hear any advice to the contrary. Thank you for everyone that responded to our Spring Parent Survey. A summary of the findings is attached.

Mrs Ayliffe & Mrs Stepney	
Certificates	Well done to the following people who received certificates in assembly this week: Clara, Freddy, Griff, Hafizah, Harriet, Jayan, Josie, Kasper, Kayla, Mahika, Martha, Millie, Rose, Stellar, Thom, Tobias and all of 4T.
Parent Survey	Thank you for everyone that responded to our Spring Parent Survey. A summary of the findings has been issued with this newsletter.
Girls Cricket	Histon CC is excited to be launching a cricket program for girls in Year 3 – 6. This is a follow on group from the immensely popular ALL STARS. The sessions develop the universal skills of throwing, aim, catching, and general fitness. The sessions are aimed at girls; nurtures, empowers, and builds self-confidence, as well as being great fun. No equipment or experience is needed. A parent or older sibling is encouraged to join in. Any questions please get in touch with Celia Enderle – celia.enderle@icloud.com To sign up: https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/BookCourse/67e2dc2c-b8f5-435b-bb70-clff28476446
Music at Mayfield	We are now able to offer Choir to children in Years 3 to 6, and Orchestra for instrumentalists in Years 4 to 6. The year-group choirs and orchestras take place in the large hall, with a maximum of 15 per group, and there is a small fee. For all enquiries about these groups, or if you are looking for music lessons or activities for your child, please email Anne Taylor annetaylormusic@gmail.com If your child plays an instrument and is over the Grade I standard, she would love to hear from you to plan orchestra for next academic year. Year-group choirs: Tues Year 4 8.15, Wed Year 5 8.15, and Y3 9.00, Thurs Year 6 8.15 Small Orchestras: Thursday 2.00pm Year 4 and 5, Friday 8.15am Year 6 This and information on other clubs being offered at the moment is available on the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=997
Dates for the Diary	May Day Bank Holiday Monday 3 rd May (School Closed)